
Funding Request for the Annual Horror 

Festival 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you in good spirits. I am writing to request funding for the Annual Horror 

Festival, a dedicated celebration of all things terrifying and thrilling, set to take place from 

[Insert Start Date] to [Insert End Date] in [Location]. Our festival has gained immense popularity 

over the years, attracting horror enthusiasts, filmmakers, and artists from various backgrounds. 

Over the last few years, we have successfully hosted numerous events, including film screenings, 

workshops, and panels featuring experts in the horror genre. This year, we aim to enhance our 

offerings with additional screenings, guest appearances, and interactive experiences that will 

engage our attendees and promote local artists. 

To make this vision a reality, we are seeking a funding contribution of [Insert Amount]. Your 

support will help cover venue costs, marketing efforts, and guest accommodations, ensuring that 

our festival not only continues but thrives. 

We believe that the horror genre plays a vital role in cultural expression, and with your help, we 

can elevate this festival to new heights, drawing in larger crowds and further enriching our 

community. 

Thank you for considering our request. We would be delighted to discuss this opportunity further 

and explore potential partnership benefits. Please feel free to contact me at your earliest 

convenience. 

Sincerely, 



[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 


